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Yellowknife, N.W.T. 
DEPARTMENT December 4th, 1949. 

OF 

MINES AND RESOURCES 
LANDS AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES BRANCH 

OTTAWA 

Mr. R.J. rraill, 
Chief, Metallurgy Division, 
Bureau of Mines, 
Dept. Mines & Resources. 
Ottawa, Ont. 

Dear Mr, Traill:- 

Attached please find four copies of the report. 

I did not append the pictures of the trenches because they 

didn't turn out so well, however I will take some snaps of 

them later this week. I start my mining inspections at Negus 

to- morrow morning, so had better hit the hay now. 

Will you send R.A. Gibson one copy of the report 

after it has been signed, please. Will see you in Ottawa about 

the 21st. All the best, 

Sincerely, 

K.J.Christte. 
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